
 
May 22, 2020 
 
BARBARA A BAKER 
W3705 SILICA ROAD 
FOND DU LAC WI 54937 
 
 

Subject: Status Update Request  
  Baker Property, W3705 Silica Road, Town of Taycheedah, WI 

   BRRTS #: 03-20-109815 
 
Dear Ms. Baker: 
 
On July 8, 2019, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) received an update from you stating that 
you would like to move forward with the environmental clean-up at your site the following year. This was in 
response to the June 10, 2019, letter you received from the DNR stating the intent to file a Notice of 
Contamination (deed notice) on your property at W3705 Silica Road, Town of Taycheedah, WI. The deed notice 
was recorded with the Register of Deeds office on August 16, 2019. The deed notice is to notify the public and 
any potential buyers of the existing contamination and environmental liability associated with the property. Until 
it is determined that you have satisfactorily addressed all the obligations under Wis. Stat. § 292.11 and Wis. 
Admin. Code chs. NR 700 – 754, the deed notice will remain in place. Once it is deemed all the administrative 
and statutory obligations have been met, per Wis. Admin. Code § NR 728.11(3), the DNR shall record another 
deed affidavit to supersede the original deed notice stating that the contamination identified in the affidavit has 
been remediated or otherwise addressed to the extent practicable. 
 
I am writing to follow up on the progress of your efforts in hiring an environmental consultant and offer any help 
you may need in understanding the steps necessary in satisfying the Notice of Contamination that is filed on your 
property. I have enclosed another copy of the list of consultants. This list is not all inclusive but can be used as a 
good reference. The list is arranged by city and includes several consultants in and around your area. In general, it 
is most cost-effective to select an experienced local consulting company.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 920-883-2267 or via email at 
Andrew.James@wisconsin.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Andrew James 
Hydrogeologist  
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
 
 
Encl: Environmental Services Contractors List – December 05, 2018 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 
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State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov Naturally WISCONSIN O PRINTED 

ON RECYCLED 
PAPER 


